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Monday, 13 March  - Management Meeting at 13:00. 

    - U9A Action Netball vs Crawford North Coast.  

     U9B Action Netball vs Crawford La Lucia. 

     Venue  -  Action Netball Arena.   14:30. 

Tuesday, 14 March  - BOG Meeting at 18:00. 

Wednesday, 15 March - Gala Parade Practice.  08:00. 

Thursday, 16 March  - Grade R and 1 Interhouse Gala.  10:30. 

    - Grade R, 1, 2 and 3 Parent/Child Cricket Evening. 17:30 - 19:30 

     At Chelsea Senior Primary field. 

Friday, 17 March  - Grade 2 and 3 Interhouse  Gala.  08:00 - 10:30. 

     Grade R Sandals and Sunglasses Day. 

Events for the week 
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Birthdays 
Tuesday, 14 March  - Dhiya Ramlall,  Keyur Shewdin. 

Wednesday, 15 March - Aariv Mothilal,  Thiyanah Govindasamy. 

Thursday, 16 March  - Dhivera Govender. 

Friday, 17 March  - Riley Ender,  Mawende Tembe. 

Saturday, 18 March  - Angelina Hall. 

Sunday, 19 March  - Riya Ramlall,  Melokuhle Mhlongo. 

 

Value of the Month :    Honesty and Integrity 

Achievements 
Tristan Nel - 2nd in U9 KZN Nipper Surf Lifesaving Championships. 
  3rd for U9 Boys Beach Sprint. 

Nathan Burger - 12th at the KZN Nipper Championships. 
  6th in Beach Run. 
  5th in Beach Sprint final. 

Luc Brand  - 8th in Beach Long Run..  

Keira Hunter - 7th in Long Run. 
  7th in Sprint Final. 
  10th in Body Board. 
  11th in Swim. 



PAGE  2  NEW SLETTER NO. 09  

Sport 

 U9 A Hard Ball Cricket 

On Friday the 3rd of March Chelsea U9 A team played against Northlands Primary at Chelsea.   Chel-
sea won the toss and went in to field first.  We made 111 runs and managed to limit their runs to 110 
and won the match.  Well done to Jamie Wimble for making 30 runs not out and Luc Brand for making 
33 runs not out.   Chelsea played extremely well as a team and we are so proud of all the players.  
Well done boys keep it up! 

Coach Daloshen and Mrs Willis  

Inspiration :  

 U9 B Hard Ball Cricket 

On 03 March our U9B team played a tough game against Reddam at Reddam.  The Red-
dam team was strong, but our boys managed to beat them in the end.  Our great team work 
is very evident, especially during fielding.  A special mention of Ryde Brisset and Samuel 
Holloway who each took 3 wickets.  We are so proud of our boys!  Keep up the great work. 

Miss Meyer and Coach Taylor 

 U9A and B Girls - Netball  

On the 6th of March 2017 our U/9A and U/9B Netball girls played a friendly match against each oth-
er because of the cancellation of the opposition due to unforeseen circumstances.  Despite that they 
still put their game faces on and went on the field with great enthusiasm.  We are proud to say both 
teams played beautifully ending with a score of 9 – 3 to our U/9A side.  We are very proud of how 
both teams represented Chelsea Preparatory School so well that all the other schools’ parents com-
plimented us on our behaviour and game performance as a whole.  

WELL DONE GIRLS!!! 

Miss Nzuza  and  Coach Daloshen 

U9 C Hard Ball Cricket 

The Chelsea U9C team played cricket against La Lucia Junior Primary on 03 
March.  The boys made 61 runs but unfortunately lost by 8 wickets with La Lucia 
making 62 runs.  The boys played with determination and we are proud of how far 
the boys have come this term. 

Coach Allistair and Coach Dijon  


